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CALL DECISION LETTER:  We received this letter from Pastor Moldenhauer regarding the call we extended to 
him:  Dear brothers and sisters at St. Paul’s,  After a few weeks of prayer, conversations, and deliberations, I 
have decided to return the call serve as one of your pastors at St. Paul’s and continue to serve God’s people at 
Immanuel in Greenville.  It is with a heavy heart that I share this news with you.  I have greatly appreciated 
this opportunity to learn about the wonderful mission work being done among you.  Thank you for your 
prayers, your conversations, and encouragement.  Please continue to pray for me and my family and our 
ministry in Greenville, and of course in turn we will be praying for you and God’s work among you.  I entrust 
each of you and your entire ministry to the gracious care of our almighty and loving God.  God’s richest 
blessings to you as you continue to carry out his saving work!  Your brother in Christ, Nathan Moldenhauer 
 
Our next call meeting will be announced soon. 
 
NO SCHOOL:  There is no school this Friday, September 4th and next Monday, September 7th for Labor Day 
weekend.  Enjoy your time off! 
 
FIRST WEEK OF SCHOOL WRAP-UP:  Did you see our highlight video of the first week of school?  Watch it 
here:  First Week of School 
 
MORNING ARRIVAL PROCEDURES:  Students in K5 – Grade 8 arriving before 7:45 AM should report to Mrs. 
Willms’ 4K classroom for before school care.  3K and 4K students will be in Mrs. Tripoli’s 3K room.   Students 
arriving after 7:45 AM can report directly to their classrooms.  Students arriving before 7:45 are not allowed 
to go up to their classrooms, as teachers may not be in the rooms, or may be in meetings. 
 
SCHOOL DISMISSAL:  At 3K and 4K dismissal, students will be walked out of the front doors at 11:45 AM.  At 
3:15, all other grades will be brought outside.  K-2 will be located near the main entrance to the school.  
Grades 3-8 will be dismissed through the north doors near the dumpsters.  Parents picking up students from 
after school care may come into the building to sign their children out.  Thank you for your patience as we 
navigate this new dismissal procedure.  To help our dismissal procedure run smoothly, we ask that you 
please wait for your children outside. 
 
SCHOOL PICTURE DAY:  School picture day will be Wednesday, September 23rd.  *NEW THIS YEAR:  School Pics 
will no longer be providing order forms.  All photo orders will be placed online, using this link 
https://orders.schoolandsportpics.com/ordering.  Choose St. Paul’s Lutheran School-Franklin 2020-2021 from 
the drop down menu.   We begin at 9:00 AM. 
 
IMMUNIZATIONS: (Kindergarten & Grade 6):  If you have not already done so, please turn your child’s 
immunization dates in to the office as soon as possible.  A report goes out to the State in October. 
 
 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xPnavN0Elhc&feature=youtu.be
https://orders.schoolandsportpics.com/ordering


FIRST QUARTER MISSION PROJECT – AFRICAN MEDICAL MISSION: Each quarter we focus on one project for 
our mission offerings.  This quarter’s mission focus is to support the African Medical Mission. This mission 
serves as the supportive branch to the gospel mission by communicating Christ’s love and by caring concern 
for the physical needs of our fellow man. The Lutheran Mission Rural Health Centre has been serving the 
people of Zambia since 1961 and The Lutheran Mobile Clinic the people of Malawi since 1970. These clinics 
provide preventative health care for children and expectant women as well as treatment of patients with 
illnesses such as malaria, HIV/AIDS, parasitic infections and tuberculosis. Together, the clinics in Zambia and 
Malawi serve over 80,000 patients a year. Each clinic day begins with devotion so that all in attendance can 
hear the Good News of their Savior.  *The mission envelope that comes home each week can be used for 
your offerings!  Students should return the envelopes to their classroom mission offering baskets. 
 
SPORTS UPDATE:  We plan on having A-Team volleyball starting August 31st. We are currently scheduling a 
few away games (not a full schedule). We have 3 scheduled right now and are looking for a few more.  
 

B-Team: There will be no scheduled season, however, Mrs. Riel will be running a camp soon. Please continue 
to pay attention to the messenger for more information.  
 

C-Team: Same as the B-Team. We will not have a scheduled season, but Mrs. Riel will run a camp soon. Keep 
your eyes on the messenger for more details as we get closer to that date.  
 

No schools were approved to run cross country meets so there will be no official cross country season. 
Instead, consider running with friends or an adult!  
 

Soccer: We were hopeful to have a soccer team this year; we had a terrific coach that was excited to lead our 
team. We had enough interest in grades 5-8 to field a team, but in the end, we felt it was best to maintain our 
school bubble as much as possible. With that in mind, we will not be fielding a soccer team this season.  
 

Thank you and God’s blessings on a wonderful school year,  Mr. Clough 
 
ST. PAUL’S SPIRIT WEAR:  St. Paul’s Spirit Wear can now be ordered online!  Simply go to GymTreasures.com, 
click on "School and Team Apparel," and choose "St.Paul's Franklin." Available items, colors, logos, and sizes 
are listed. Pay with credit card at checkout. You can choose to pay for shipping to your home or elect to pick it 
up at Gym Treasure's location.  
 
GALA UPDATE:  We are still holding our biennial Gala & Silent Auction (rescheduled from March), but we have 
moved it to virtual!  Please join us for a live social media event on Saturday, September 26th, beginning at 
6:30 p.m.  More details to come! 
 
SCRIP:  Scrip orders will be placed on the second Monday of each month.  The first Scrip order of the year will 
be placed Monday, September 14th.  Please have your order in the Scrip box in the office by 3:15, or you may 
place your order online. 
 

New to our Scrip program?  Scrip is an easy way to earn money towards your tuition and for our school!  You 
purchase gift cards and those merchants offer a percentage back to us!  If you have not signed for Scrip and 
would like to place an order go to www.shopwithscrip.com to enroll.  Our school code is:   D6DC88D14747.  If 
you order and do not enroll or have a family account your rebate will go directly to the school.  Families who 
are enrolled have the following options:  50% rebate to their family's tuition account, 50% cash back, or 50% 
charitable contribution to the school.  We also have cards available in stock in the office.  Payment is required 
at the time of purchase and orders will benefit your account if you have one set up.  If you have questions, 
please contact Jaime Petricek at (414) 238-5122. 



SPORTS:   
VB Practice – A Team:  Monday, August 31st -- 4:00-5:00 PM 
   Wednesday, September 2nd -- 4:00-5:00 PM 
   Monday, September 7th – NO PRACTICE (Labor Day) 
   Wednesday, September 9th – 4:00-5:00 PM 
 
VB Camp – 5th Grade Girls: Tuesday, September 1st – 3:30-4:30 PM 
   Thursday, September 3rd – 3:30-4:30 PM 
 
A Team Scrimmage:  Thursday, September 10th – 5:00 PM @ St. Jacobi 


